DISCLAIMER: This is a commodity use, legally non-binding translation of the German original.
Newsletter Study and Teaching, Issue 7/2025
published by the Vice-Rector for Teaching & Studies
Content:
1. Limited access to building K (11.08.2025 – 22.08.2025)
1. Limited access to building K (11.08.2025 – 22.08.2025)
In Building K, the flooring in the foyer will be replaced between 11 August 2025 and 22 August 2025 (expected). The foyer will therefore be closed from 11 August 2025. Access to rooms in Building K where exams or courses are taking place during this period will be via I.12. Appropriate signs will be put up.
This Newsletter is permanently available: <a href="https://www.qsl.uni-wuppertal.de/de/aktuelles/newsletter-des-prorektors/">https://www.qsl.uni-wuppertal.de/de/aktuelles/newsletter-des-prorektors/</a>
If you have any questions, complaints or feedback, please contact <a href="http://uni-w.de/kontakt-qsl">http://uni-w.de/kontakt-qsl</a>
You can find more information on our social media sites:
www.facebook.com/uni.wuppertal
www.instagram.com/uni.wuppertal
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7J_SsRaAa4R280iM5-pcQA
www.linkedin.com/school/buw
Prof. Dr. Susanne Buch
Vice-Rector for Teaching and Studies  University of Wuppertal
University of Wuppertal

Tel. +49 202 439 2217